
September 16, 2021

Dear Chester Ronning School Community,

I am writing this letter to inform our families of some staffing changes at our school.

Due to personal circumstances, Mrs. Candice McLeod is stepping away from her roles

as an administrator and teacher at Chester Ronning School.

We have appreciated Mrs. McLeod’s dedication and service to our students, staff and

families and we are very thankful to have benefitted from her passion and expertise

during the past two years. On behalf of the entire Chester Ronning School Community,

I want to use this opportunity to express our gratitude for her service and wish her

the very best.

We do have a plan to cover for Mrs. McLeod’s absence and we are fortunate to have

Mr. Nathan Pederson stepping into the role of acting assistant principal at this time.

Some of the classes previously taught by Mrs. McLeod and Mr. Pederson will be picked

up by other teachers at our school, while other classes will be taught by Ms. Mary

Hendrickson, who is rejoining the CRS staff for the time being. Our excellent teachers

are fully prepared to make these changes without interruptions to student learning.

Sincerely,

Reid Lansing


